
Home Learning Newsletter Nursery

This week we have been…

● Talking about moving on in our journeys as we prepare for some children in nursery to move

into their new reception classes.

● Building and making models with different construction toys.

● Talking about how we are growing and changing all the time.

Activity Menu

1. Get Talking

Talk about your memories from our time in

nursery. Take some time to look back at

Tapestry together. Do your children have any

favourite memories? We would love to hear

about them- maybe you could share a video on

Tapestry?

2. Get Moving

In nursery this week as we have been talking

about growing we have done a dance movement

all about growing up. Have a go at home!

Please share photos and videos from home on Tapestry. We love sharing these in

nursery during the week.

Don’t Forget . . .

Follow us on Twitter… @Ash_YAcademy

Children joining our reception classes at YA in September are invited to the Teddy Bears Picnic on

Monday 17th July 2pm. Please go to the main school office. You will have a chance to visit your

child’s new classroom after the picnic.

We break up for the summer holidays on Friday 21st July 2023 and children return to school on

Tuesday 5th September 2023.


